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Appendix 2: Responses from Licenced Premises & Orgnaisations 

 

1. Re:         Public Spaces Protection Orders consultation – Intoxicating Substances  

We write further to your letter of 13th July 2020.  

We whole heartedly support the renewal of the Public Spaces Protection Order for the 

entirety of the district. 

 

2. RE:  PUBLIC SPACES PROTECTION ORDERS CONSULTATION – INTOXICATING 

SUBSTANCES 

Thank you for your letter of 13th July 2020 seeking the views of businesses in the Warwick 

district on the renewal of the district’s Public Spaces Protection Orders. 

The Heart of England Co-operative Society agrees that keeping this in place could potentially 

assist during an incident.  We support the implementation of an ‘Intoxicating Substances’ 

order to cover Warwick district for the next three years. 

 


